
 

 

 

September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A Level Maths – Textbooks and Calculator 

 

As you are aware your child has opted to take a two year A level maths course. As a result they 

are required to purchase resources for the course. 

 

There are four textbooks that are required. In the first year the textbooks are ‘Year 1 Pure 

Mathematics’ and ‘Year 1 Statistics and Mechanics’.  In the second year the textbooks books are 

‘Year 2 Pure Mathematics’ and ‘Year 2 Statistics and Mechanics’.   
 

Due to the Covid-19 lockdown, we did not issue this letter prior to the start of the course and 

the students have already received their books.  We do however respectfully request prompt 

payment for them – by Monday 21st September at the latest.   

 

The total cost of purchasing the first two books is £24.50 and payment should be made via the 

online payment system. 

 

The year 2 books can be purchased after Easter and a letter will follow with details on how to 

purchase them. 

 

There is also a requirement for students to purchase a calculator that has been recommended 

by the exam board Edexcel. There are two calculators recommended by Edexcel but the 

calculator we recommend is the Casio Fx-991EX Classwiz - an advanced scientific calculator to 

meet the demands of the A level course at a cost of £20.00. Again payment should be made via 

the online payment system. 

 

If you are entitled to a bursary, please contact us directly and we will reimburse you the full 

cost of these resources. 

 . 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Rahim 

Curriculum Leader of Maths 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


